

## GROSSI DANCE & PERFORMING ARTS ACADEMY NEWS YOU CAN USE!

WHERE IN THE WORLD WILL GROSSI DANCE & PERFORMING ARTS TAKE YOU?

In This Issue....

Hello, GD&PAA families and friends!

I hope this finds you all well, in good spirits and enjoying the spring days!

This has certainly been an interesting season for all of us and we are thankful for the consistency of classes, in person or on zoom, and for the camaraderie, collaboration and community that is so beneficial and necessary to students and teachers. I am so grateful to have a staff and students that are devoted to providing a positive atmosphere of fun and friendship!

The staff and students are working enthusiastically and with great energy to bring you a dynamic and joy-filled Showcase called "Classic Rewind" The dress rehearsal and shows are scheduled for June 11th and 12th at Rockville High School with a back-up location at The Elks Club

Carriage House in Rockville.
Showcase details, schedule and info will be posted as soon as we receive final confirmation from the Vernon Board of Ed.



costume BALANCES: have been posted to your accounts and are due: Your prompt payment is appreciated.. Costumes will go home a few weeks prior to the showcase; but cannot be given out until all balances are paid in full.

PERFORMANCE INSURANCE: fees have now been posted to your account. We held off posting until we were confirmed for the shows.

ANNIVERSARY AWARDS:

email Ms. Diane so we can get the list to our trophy company: 5, 10, 15, 20, 25 and 30-year awards! There's one for graduating seniors, too!

FAMILY DANCE with a "HAIRY" theme may begin in studios in May. We will keep you posted as to dates and times please email Ms. Diane if you plan to participate.

SPRINGTIME SPIRITWEAR & Showcase T-shirts:
Info will be sent and posted soon for the showcase orders.

VOLUNTEERS: thanks so much to those who have already offered to help with the showcase. Please email us so we can put your name on the list for the dress rehearsal and shows. Details will follow in the months ahead.

Wishing you sunny days full of fun moments to share!

Ms. Linda & Staff